
Windham Community Organization

2/23/24


The meeting was called to order at 2:04 PM.In attendance were Kathy Jungermann, 
Ellen McDuffie, Imme Maurath, Pat Cherry, Pat McLaine and Barbara Jean Quinn.


Secretary’s Report:  Motion to accept the report was made by Pat McLaine and 
seconded by Pat Cherry. Report was unanimously accepted.


Treasurer’s Report: Unavailable.


Committee Reports: 
Good Neighbors                                                                                                              
Pat Cherry stated no new requests.

News and Notes                                                                                                     

Pat McLaine reported the next issue will be going to the printer next week. 


Old Business: 
Ellen will check prior minutes to determine if by-laws were voted on and approved.


New Business:                                                                                                                 
WCO needs volunteers to assist with Legislator’s Update on Saturday February 24th   
@10 AM. 
WCO needs volunteers  to help with Town Meeting Potluck on Saturday March 9th 
@10AM. Needed are servers, paper goods, setup, cleanup, drinks etc.

WCO Annual Meeting will be on April 26th @1PM


Other Business: 
Announcements are as follows:

Presidential Primary Ballots can be mailed, emailed or picked up at the Town Office.

Town Meeting will take place on March 9th @ 10AM at The Meeting House. 

Dog Registration due April 1st.

Homestead Tax Exemption must be filed with your VT income taxes.

Chicken BBQ will take place July 20th, 2024.


Next Meeting will be March 27th @1PM


Ellen made a motion to adjourn that was seconded by Pat Cherry at 2:55PM 


Respectfully submitted,

Barbara Jean Quinn

Secretary 



